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Dear Valued Patient: 
 
 

Thank you for allowing Dr. Selim Sekili to be a part of your healthcare at Memorial Katy 

Cardiology Associates.  We would like to inform you that Dr. Sekili will be closing his practice at Memorial 

Katy Cardiology Associates effective October 1, 2023, due to health-related reasons.  Dr. Sekili has 

requested that his practice partners at Memorial Katy assume responsibility for your medical care to ensure 

continuity of care and the highest quality of service.  We are glad to make an appointment with one of our 

cardiologists listed below.  You are also entitled to request to see a Memorial Katy provider whenever you 

visit any hospital system. 

Your health and continuity of care are of the utmost importance to us, and we will be happy to 

recommend one of his practice partners to make for an easy cardiology provider transition. 

 

Tariq Dayah, M.D., M.P.H., F.A.C.C. 
John Sunew, M.D., F.A.C.C., F.S.C.A.I 
Amir Kashani, M.D., M.S., F.A.C.C. 
James Feldman, M.D., F.A.C.C. 
Anil Odhav, M.D., F.A.C.C. 
George Mammen, M.D., F.A.C.C. 
Rajen Mehta, M.D., F.A.C.C.  
 

We deeply appreciate the trust you've shown in Dr. Sekili throughout the years and remain eager 

to provide your medical care should you decide to do so. 

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or released 

to you or to another person you designate only with your permission.  If you choose to see a different 

physician outside of Memorial Katy, please don’t hesitate to request a release of information form and 

return it to our office.  This will enable us to transfer your records to your new doctor.  Your records will 

remain on file at Memorial Katy Cardiology Associates. 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Memorial Katy Cardiology Associates  

http://www.mc-cardiology.com/

